
We hope everybody had a great summer and are feeling refreshed
and ready to have fun with the PSA. Thank you again for your
amazing support over the last year, we hope that the children
enjoyed the many exciting events that the PSA have hosted. The
Summer Family Festival was definitely a highlight and was
thoroughly enjoyed by everybody. With your help and support,
the PSA was able to raise an amazing amount over the last year! 

£8,678!
These much needed funds will really help boost both schools over
the coming school year. 

Baddow Hall PSA Newsletter

Welcome to a new school year of exciting
PSA events!

The PSA team are busy planning events
for this school year, see the next page for
Autumn term events.

If you are interested in joining the PSA
team, helping at events or would just like
to come and hear more about what we
have planned, please come along to our
welcome coffee morning on Thursday
14th 8.45 - 9.30am in the Junior Hall. The
PSA AGM will be from 9.30 - 10am and
everybody is welcome to attend.

 

PSA@Baddowhall-inf.essex.sch.uk





If you are planning a clear out of old clothes, toys, books etc, please
keep the PSA in mind!

Alongside planning and hosting fun events, the PSA also sell second
hand uniform on a termly basis. We will continue to ask for any pre-
loved logo uniform and good condition greys
(skirts/pinafore/trousers) to be donated. Look out for dates for the
next donation and sale this term.

We will also be collecting any second hand books, games, toys to
enable us to get ready for the Christmas Fayre in December.
Collections will take place after the October half term.

The PSA team are a small friendly group of parents that want to
make our children's school experience the best it can be and to
raise much need funds for the schools. We are always looking for
new members to join our team, so please get in touch if you would
like to find out more - our email is at the top of the newsletter.

Are you having an Autumn clear out?

Who are the PSA team?


